September/Dec. 2003 Volume 03-05



Message From The President, CK Lim

So many things has happened since I last wrote this column. Besides the

many social events we had, the successes of which are attributable to our members' support, did you missed our last issue of this newsletter? Well, the answer is we did not publish one. By the way, did anyone of you even realized our web site was not functioning properly lately? It has been hacked in.

Surprisingly, I did not get any call nor complain. Should I be happy about this or sad to reflect on the inactivity of our members? Further, we used to have Mak Mak Ean's column. Her plea to hear from any of you went unanswered, I hope you realize the detrimental effect of your silence...it's killing!

As I pointed out before, this Association will become what you want it to be. We are merely responding to your request and level of participation. It MASC President

is your membership renewal plus better yet, your volunteerism that will help and serve the Association better.

Are we expecting too much? The answer is in the eyes of beholder. Understanding that each of us have our own hectic schedule to deal with, let's dedicate some quality time towards what we all share and cherish very much, the well being of our beloved Association! So, please take some time out, boost up your energy and come to celebrate and enjoy this festive season with us.

Selamat Hari Raya Puasa to all our Muslim members and friends. Please come to our AGM which is held on Thanksgiving night. See you on New Year's Eve and Chinese New Year Dinner...more happy days.

CK Lim

MASC Biannual General Election, 2003

MASC will hold an AGM on Thanksgiving Day, that is, Thursday, November 27, 2003 in Pasadena. A new Board of Directors will be elected for 2004 and 2005.

Under the MASC By-laws, all present directors are eligible for nomination and reelection provided they have not served more than 2 two-year terms consecutively. Only members of MASC are eligible for nomination and all interested members may send in their nomination papers. Please refer all inquiries to www.mascusa.com.

Mrs Susan Malhotra was appointed as the Election Chairman and she will be in charge of the process on the day of the General Meeting.

As our membership is a responsive and interested one, we anticipate a large turnout. Since we are celebrating and serving our Thanksgiving/ Hari Raya Dinner on the same day, we will appreciate your reservation forwarded to Ean Chong at 626 319 7289 ASAP



On this festive season, we celebrate with all our members and wish them a Very Happy Hari Raya, Thanksgiving and Merry Christmas

Inside this issue:

President's Message	1
Bi-Annual General Election, 2003	1
Seasons Greetings	2
Mak Mak Ean's Comer	3
Welcome MASC New Members	3
Calendar and Scheduled Events	3

Editorial board

- Cecelia Maar masc@mascusa.com
- Zakaria Ismail Zak@mascusa.com
- Pek Ean Chong pechong@mascusa

MASCUSA Web master: C.K. Lim

1 of 2 11/15/2018, 11:03 AM